
 
Livonia Public Schools 
Director of Operations 
 
 
 
Date: March 1, 2017 
 
To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Purchase of Custodial Cleaning Equipment 
 
 

I would like to discuss the purchase of Custodial Cleaning Equipment for six 26” 
rider auto scrubbers, ten 26” stand on auto scrubbers and  ten “16” cleaning path 
carpet extractors at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, March 
6, 2017.  This was originally discussed during the January 30, 2017 Study 
Session where the proposal to purchase was brought to the Board and it was 
stated that RFP’s would be prepared. 
 
HP Products was the lowest responsible bidder for the six 26” rider auto 
scrubbers and the ten 26” stand on auto scrubbers and KSS Enterprises was the 
lowest responsible bidder for the ten “16” cleaning path carpet extractors. 
 
Funds for this purchase would be from the 2013 Bond. 
 
Please include this item on the agenda.  
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